Bulletin Announcement

Bring Christ to Election 2016!



Not happy or confused about the Presidential election. Is it difficult to engage in civil dialogue with friends and neighbors? There is hope. Faith can provide insight that leads to the ability to make moral choices. Bring Christ to Election 2016! Join Fr. Chuck Schramm, ThM, MSW and Debra Schneider, MA to reflect on the 2016 election through the eyes of faith.

Night One: How can we interface spirituality and politics, form our conscience and engage in civil dialogue? **Night Two:** Join a facilitated small group to share your views, and listen to other members of our faith community in a safe environment. Being faithful means you take action. Come Get informed. Join the discussion.

Registration Requested: The program <u>will be held three times at three different locations</u> across the archdiocese. All Programs begin at 6:30 pm. SO... **Pick a location:** Sept 8/15 at Our Lady of Lourdes; Sept 21/28 St James Menomonee Falls; Oct 6/13 Cathedral of St John the Evangelist. **Register at** <u>www.VoteYourFaithMKE.org</u> or Call Andrew Musgrave at 414.271.6577 or Debra Schneider at 414.550.2167. Sponsored by the Archdiocese of Milwaukee and Catholics for Peace and Justice. All are welcome.